Hannah Dale

From:

Sent: 18 November 2020 12:29

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: OBJECTION TO PLANNING PERMISSION REFERENCE PLAN/2020/0568
Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to object in full to the redevelopment at GU21 6JT on the grounds that the development makes highway
alterations to Goldsworth Road and will have a detrimental impact on my business and the other surrounding
businesses, this development will see part of Goldsworth Road pedestrianised and stop through traffic via
Goldsworth Road.

This will severely reduce passing trade and will force anyone who wishes to access the business's to divert through
Lockfield drive or Forge way.

This will have a detrimental effect on business and increase travel times around the town.

Coupled with this is the lack of development of Woking station to deal with the increased passengers, lack of
development of affordable housing, no provision in development for already over subscribed schools. And finally the
lack of additional parking.

Regards,

Jack Fillingham

Director

Woking Yamaha



